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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

City of Brookhaven issues the following statement in response to the request of clarification on 
the recent U.S. Mail announcement: 

 
Brookhaven, GA Oct. 20, 2014 – “The City of Brookhaven and Councilmember Rebecca 
Chase Williams will continue to have conversations with representatives from the United States 
Postal Service in hopes of securing the Brookhaven, GA zip code designation for those in the 
30324 and 30342 areas.  
 
As of now, the post office on Dresden Drive will not be named the ‘Brookhaven Post Office’ due 
to that location servicing multiple areas outside of the City of Brookhaven.” 
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